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Application

Please fill out one application per group and consider scheduling more than one class at one time. I've had 60 or more
kids in one session. Schedule three 30 to 45-minute presentations for each group along with suggested dates starting
near March 1. After your application is received, you will be contacted to schedule the dates and times. | will try to
accommodate your preferred schedule.

As Music Education Director, | will visit your school to teach the song and provide you with the ECCO CD and
supporting materials. You are encouraged to work on the song on your own to help the kids with memorization.
Eugene Concert Choir will provide concert passes for teachers to distribute to participating kids and one
accompanying parent. We are also happy to provide passes to teachers and principals as a thank you for
participating in ECCO 2019. Let us know how many you would like. The theme this year is American Style for Kids. This
year's song is “Consider Yourself” from the musical Oliver!

School:

Principal:

School Address and Phone:

Name of Teacher(s):

Email contact for participating classroom teacher(s):

Phone contact for participating classroom teacher(s):

Grade(s) of participating students:

Available times may include all weekday mornings, Thursday and Friday afternoons. Please provide your preferred day

and time and we will contact you to finalize the schedule. You could schedule the same day and time in each of three
different weeks.

Ist Visit Times: Ist Choice: 2nd Choice:
2st Visit Times: 1st Choice: 2nd Choice:
3rd Visit Times: Ist Choice: 2nd Choice:

Please mail your completed ECCO 2019 application to bruceeeugeneconcertchoir.org or mail to:

Eugene Concert Choir

Attn: ECCO 2019

1590 Willamette St, Ste. 400
Eugene OR 97401



